
 

School Wide Discipline, School Wide Fun! 

Lohr Elementary 

“The Wheel” 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

 

 The purpose of this letter is to inform you that Lohr School will be using a 

school wide discipline plan again this year.  We are committed to motivating 

our students to “do the right thing” and ”make the right choices.”  We 

believe that high standards of behavior contribute to high achievement in 

academics.  Thank you in advance for supporting our efforts. 

 

 

 

The attached page provides an overview of the program. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs. A. Clements 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Lohr’s School Wide Discipline Plan 

 

• You child’s class will have a “Wheel” divided into sections with the following 

colors: 

Great!   green    

Oops!   green    

Warning 1  yellow 

Warning 2  yellow  

Severe   blue 

Principal   red  

• Each student will have a clothespin with his name on it.  Every student’s 

clothespin will be clipped on the Great! section of the wheel to start each 

day. 

 

• If a student fails to follow a rule or warning, he will be asked to move his clip 

to the next section on the wheel. Students that keep their clothespin in the 

green zone will bring a green card home indicating they had a great day at 

school.   The teacher or student will write on a color-coded card why the 

student moved his clip and place this card in a special pocket glued into your 

child’s Home Folder or School Planner.  If a student moves out of the green 

zone, they will bring a yellow, blue, or red card home.   

 

• Students will move their clips in order (without skipping sections) on the 

wheel.  Exception:  A teacher may have a student move his clip directly to 

the Severe or Principal section, if necessary. 
 

• The teacher or principal will determine appropriate consequences. Every 

situation deserves individual attention. 

 

• Look in your child’s Home Folder nightly to see what color of card your child 

earned for that day.  Please sign and return all Warning, Severe, and 

Principal’s cards.  Great/Opps cards do not need signed. 

 

• Students will set behavior goals and earn classroom and school wide 

incentives for accumulating green cards.  The classroom teachers will 

develop these incentives with their students. 

Please spend some quality time with your child nightly to review the Home Folder, 

praise good choices, set expectations for improvement, and encourage success.  If 

you should have any questions, please feel free to give me a call at 330-484-3924. 

 

Thank you so much! 

Andrea Clements, Principal  


